
   
FOLLOW US!

     

 
SCB Newsletter February 24, 2025

"Into each life some rain must fall." — Henry Wadsworth Longfellow

SCB Families, 

As I sit in my office this
evening, listening to the soft
patter of the rain outside, I find
myself reflecting on the many
blessings that we share as a
community. I want to begin
today’s note with a message of
gratitude and support, sharing
with you the good news about
Mrs. Metz’s recovery. She
continues to make good
progress post surgery, and we
are thankful for the outpouring
of support and love from
everyone during this time.
Please continue to keep her in
your prayers as she regains her
strength and returns to us.

In other news, we’re excited to
announce the potential addition
of new sports opportunities for our students! We are considering offering
volleyball and flag football for our primary and intermediate grade levels in
the coming season, and we are actively looking for coaches to help bring these
programs to life. If you or someone you know is interested in coaching, please
reach out to me. Your involvement would make a world of difference in giving
our students a chance to explore these new activities.

As we look ahead, I want to take a moment to express our heartfelt thanks for
the continued partnership of our parents and families. Your support is what
helps make all of these exciting opportunities possible.

Lent begins next week, and it is a time for reflection, growth, and renewal. I
encourage you to join us in this season of prayer, sacrifice, and hope as we
continue to journey together as a school community.
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Thank you for all that you do, and for your continued dedication to our school.
Stay safe, and I hope you enjoy the quiet beauty of the rain as we journey into
spring.

St. Charles Borromeo, pray for us.

Beth O'Reilly
Principal, SCB

PS This newsletter is a bit long today, make sure you expand it to get to the
bottom and see all of the pertinent information.

#scbtacoma #scbrejoiceandbeglad #spreadjoygivehope #scbgoesgatsby

School Happenings

Upcoming Events:
February:
February 26 - Noon Dismissal
February 26 - Auction Shirt Day
February 26 - Middle School Division Mass

March:
March 4 - Prospective Family Open House
March 5 - Ash Wednesday - All School Mass
March 6 - Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm
March 7 - No School - Faculty Retreat
March 11 - Prospective Family Open House
March 12 - All School Mass
March 14 - Spirit Shirt Day
March 14 - Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm
March 18 - SCOPE Meeting @ 6:30pm
March 19 - Primary Division Mass
March 21 - 2nd Trimester Ends
March 21 - Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm
March 21 - SCOPE Middle School Game Night
March 22 - SCOPE Mother Son Bowling @ Chalet Bowl
March 25 - Spelling Bee @ 9am
March 26 - Noon Dismissal
March 26 - Auction Shirt Day
March 26 - Intermediate Division Mass
March 28 - Report Cards Home
March 28 - Stations of the Cross @ 2:30pm
March 31 - April 4 - Spring Break

Please see the following link for the detailed school calendar:
'24-'25 Detailed School Calendar

Spread Joy, Give Hope Annual Fund Campaign

https://files.ecatholic.com/27861/documents/2024/9/24-25 SCB Master Calendar of Events 4.pdf?t=1727125025000


We are 85% of the way to our goal!
Have you made your gift to this

year's campaign?

Ways to Give:
You received a donation/pledge card in the
mail earlier this fall with a letter requesting
your participation. Your contribution can
be made at any time.
We gladly accept cash, checks, credit cards,
stock transfers, and company matched gifts.
Do donate online, give the button below:

Every donation is important!

Many small donations become a large donation. You might also consider a
monthly donation over the next 6 months; a donation of $50 a month
becomes $250 after 5 months.

All donations, whether large or small, are needed and welcomed!

Donate to our Spread Joy, Give Hope Annual Fund
Campaign

More SCB News and Information

Quick Notes:

March Lunch Menu:
The March lunch menu is up. Please be sure to make
your lunch orders! March Lunch Menu

8th Grade Student Spotlight:
If you are an 8th grade parent, please work with your
student to fill this out for their student spotlight over
the next couple of weeks: 8th Grade Spotlight Form
We know high school decisions are still being made, so
take your time! 

In-Parish Scholarship:
If you are a St. Charles parishioner and would like the In-Parish Tuition Rate, you

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/donate
https://stcharlesb.org/documents/2025/2/St Charles March 2025 menu.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmjndkWkylC8EwcJo4I9Hf1Q0dZ8t-a_7JxuNVD3VEya3vnA/viewform


must complete the following form: In-Parish Tuition Application. It is due by March
31st, 2025.

SCRIP:
How is your SCRIP purchasing coming along? We are about halfway through the
school year. 

SCRIP is sold at school during the following times:  

Monday: 8:00am - 8:35am & 2:45pm - 3:15pm 
Wednesday: 2:45pm - 3:15pm 
Thursday: 2:45pm - 3:15pm 
Friday: 8:00am - 8:35am  

Other ways to purchase SCRIP: 
1) Fill out a standing order form. If you want a form sent home with your child let us
know. 
2) Purchase SCRIP online through www.raiseright.com For an enrollment code,
email scrip at scrip@stcharlesb.org.

If you have any other questions or would like your balance you've purchased so far,
please email scrip@stcharlesb.org 

Lunch Menu:
Please see the lunch menu online: February Lunch Menu

Office Contact Information:
For attendance, please contact Cathleen Rieck at crieck@stcharlesb.org or
attendance@stcharlesb.org
For billing questions, please contact Beth O'Reilly at boreilly@stcharlesb.org

Virtus (Safe Environment) Training:
In order to volunteer on campus, you must have completed the Virtus Training. If
you have completed the initial training, be sure to log into your account to make sure
you are up to date with the background check and all modules! Please visit the
following link to get started: Virtus Training

SCB Social:
Please also send us your photos/videos of your child participating in any school
related events, extra-curricular activities or on an adventure to
scbsocial@stcharlesb.org We love highlighting our students!

Jump Rope for Heart
from Mr. Malo

Kids Heart Challenge last call and
I’m so proud of our students and families for creating a community of lifesavers! There is
still time to sign up, raise lifesaving donations, and earn the Heart Heroes! Visit Our
School’s KHC Website below to see the Classroom Leaderboard. 
 
Final Donations Due: 2/28/2025
 
If you haven’t, Sign Up TODAY at:
http://www2.heart.org/goto/StCharlesBorromeoSchool
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https://eo999jdbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001boUX6Y5D6coB5u2lfoluxmS3GPth7C87yiMui58THoNPMFn7nv6DPOVFUuMlyAxehr4lkYdbvIlJJsClg9qJMOEyHktr1oOJwTdnELf9KXr-sRMHN0PRHcn1pdUg-J1kUKYgfqOBHZnoaEvbNM7fUyiM_JZqyAD8LpYdwHAf88dp4yKMdFsin-BZ7TCaS8E0&c=oFudon1UN7ZfMunKELUkjI11pJ97TAg5C3-kFYu-6xEXbIoGt-uZlA==&ch=G241hBg530fg8Y_vsq0LHkAlrBPaN42DWueMES4HE-bQaNFUwB9J7Q==
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FACTS Information

Upcoming Charges

To help with planning, please note the following charges are coming up:
March 1 - Registration Fee for 2025-2026 school year

SCB Summer

We are excited for this year's summer offerings!

We will have:
Art Camps
Bricks for Kidz Camps
Coding Camps
Dance Camps
Choir Camp
Summer Day Camps

For more information, visit our website here: SCB Summer Camps

SCOPE

SCOPE is our parent/teacher organization.
SCOPE stands for St. Charles Organization of Parents & Educators.

This is a great way to get involved in the school and community, find out about events,
and meet new families. We would love for you to join us!

Father-Daughter Dance Photos

Thank you to all those who attended this year's
Father-Daughter Dance!

Please see the link for photos:
2025 Father-Daughter Dance Photos

We would like to say a special thank you to our
photographer, Tiffany Burke!
Tiffany Burke Photography

https://stcharlesb.org/scb-summer
https://tiffanyburkephotography.pixieset.com/fatherdaughterdance2025/
https://www.tiffanyburkephotography.com/


SAVE THE DATE!

SAVE THE DATE!

Registration forms will be coming
home in Friday Folders soon!

SCOPE Volunteer Opportunities

Used Uniform Team: Sign Up to Help the Used Uniform Team

Middle School Game Night: Sign Up to Help and Support
Middle School Game Night

Open Positions for the 2025-2026 School Year:
We have several ways to get involved. If you are interested in serving in any of the
open positions, please sign up here:
SCOPE Open Positions for the UPCOMING school year!

SCB Goes Gatsby Information
Presented by Patriot Fire Protection

Class Project Help
Lego Minifigures

Do you have old Lego Minifigures you would be willing
to donate to the auction?

One of our class projects are in need of any Minifigures
you are looking to get rid of. They don't have to be
complete; we are looking for heads, bodies, hair, or
entire figures! We are also taking regular Lego
Minifigures as well a Lego Friends Minifigures.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-54765403-used#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-48158596-middle#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084EAFAE28A5FDC16-54986971-scope#/


Please put them in a plastic bag and deliver them to the School's Advancement
Office or Front Office. Thank you for your help!

Auction Registry is LIVE!

It is a great time to mark your auction donation off your list
of things to do! Remember, Procurement Free Dress Day is
right around the corner - March 21st!

SCB Goes Gatsby Auction Registry

Glassybaby Infusion Drinker

This year, the SCB Goes Gatsby auction is offering the
Infusion drinker.

Cost: $100 (including tax and delivery to SCB)
We currently have 34 Infusion Drinkers available.

​Purchases are available for pick up immediately in the
Advancement Office!

Purchase Your Infusion Glassybaby Drinker Here!

Auction Most Wanted Items for February
Birthday Party Location Gift Cards &
​Kid Zone Items from our Registry

Does your child have a favorite place to have their
birthday party? We would love to offer a gift card to
that location at this year's auction! This would be a
perfect way to fulfill your auction donation
requirement.

We are also really focusing on our Kid & Tween Zone section on our registry this
month. If you haven't made your donation, check out our Registry and check out that
section! SCB Goes Gatsby Auction Registry

Thank you to our Auction Sponsors!

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/owner-view/4JB3GAFUNJ8H?ref_=gr_universal_landing_ggr
https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/SCBGoesGatsbyApplauseAuction/MultiPurchaseOpportunities/tabid/1514486/Default.aspx
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/4JB3GAFUNJ8H




Auction Sponsorships are Available!



Auction Sponsorship Packets were sent home in Friday Folders.
We have both Auction Underwriting Sponsorships and Event
Night Sponsorships Available.

For more information, you can also visit our sponsorship page on
the auction website: Auction Sponsorship Opportunities

SCB Athletics

Track Season will begin soon!

If you are interested in participating in track, please see the
sign up and details on our SCB Athletics page: SCB Athletics
- Registration will close on March 14th.

We are in need of track coach support for grades Kinder -
5th grade. Please email cyo@stcharlesb.org.

Flag Football and Volleyball
We are exploring having flag football teams (Kindergarten - 6th grade) and
volleyball teams (3rd/4th grade & 5th grade) this spring, however we are in need of
coaches. If you would be interested in coaching either sport, please email:
cyo@stcharlesb.org

Basketball information is posted here.

2025-2026 Enrollment & Open House Information

Enrollment for the 2025-2026 school year is open!

Applications have opened for new students for the 2025-2026
academic year.

If you have a new student who you would like to enroll for the
2025-2026 school year, please be sure to fill out an application
for them. This includes siblings of current students.

Apply here!

Open House Information

If you know anyone who is interested in St. Charles,
please encourage them to attend one of our Open
Houses.

https://stcharlesb.ejoinme.org/MyEvents/SCBGoesGatsbyApplauseAuction/SponsorshipOpportunities/tabid/1505928/Default.aspx
https://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athletics
http://cyo@stcharlesb.org
mailto:cyo@stcharlesb.org
https://stcharlesb.org/cyo-athletics
https://scb-wa.client.renweb.com/oa/login.cfm?memberid=1759


These are for students from Toddler - 8th grade.

SCB Volunteer Opportunities

2024-2025 Volunteer Opportunities

Playground: Volunteer to Help on the Playground
Tot Lot Playground: Volunteer to Help on the Tot Lot
Playground
Health Room: Volunteer to Help in the Health Room
Lunch Room: Volunteer to Help in the Lunch Room

Counselor Corner

If you would like your student to spend time with Mrs. Nelson,
please fill out the Counseling Request Form

If you are interested in getting a referral through our Care
Solace partnership, please contact Mrs. Nelson.

Additional Opportunities

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-50563167-stcharles#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F4FAAA923A5FBC25-53808631-totlot#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-50563822-nurses#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E44ABA82BABF8C16-50564247-stcharles#/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd_0nGPPnYQsMDAbPNXpTGCpTiM3Lws4i3JffVxrVtUvsfVjg/viewform


  
St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School

7112 South 12th Street
Tacoma, WA 98465

253-564-5185

Our newsletters are also on our website- check it out!
https://stcharlesb.org/good-news

Subscribe to our e-calendar: https://www.stcharlesb.org/school-
calendar

Contact Us

https://www.stcharlesb.org/
https://stcharlesb.org/good-news
https://www.stcharlesb.org/contact-us
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